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Dear Oregon House Committee on Energy and Environment,

I'm writing to ask you to reject House Bill 4049. Everyday I think about our climate
crisis, our dry winters, hot summers, the air choked with wildfire smoke either from the
Gorge or neighboring states. Covanta Marion is Oregon’s 19th largest single source
of greenhouse gas emissions. Please reject diverting any funding for clean energy to
this kind of facility. Incinerating waste is not clean energy. We can do better. Please,
do better.

Thank you,
Lucy Kennedy-Wong
Portland

Lucy Kennedy-Wong (she/her)
Grants and Organizational Planning Manager

E: lucy@350pdx.org
P: (503) 281-1485
My work days are Monday - Thursday.

"We cannot fully create effective movements for social change if individuals struggling
for that change are not also self-actualized or working towards that end. When

wounded individuals come together in groups to make change our collective struggle
is often undermined by all that has not been dealt with emotionally." - bell hooks

Donate today to help us expand the movement to fight for climate justice!


